
HOPE COMMUNITY SCHOOL

IMPORTANT DATES

CENTRAL HALL WARM SPACE

NEWSLETTER

Friday 12th January | NO LOVELY HAT collective

Tuesday 23rd January | Year 5 Trip to Butser Ancient
Farm | Children MUST be in school by 8.50am (Coach
leaves promptly at 9am) Return to school for usual
collection time 3.30pm

Friday 9th February | Sharing reading afternoon | More
info to follow

Half Term Holiday | 12 - 16 February | Finishing School
on Friday 9 Feb at normal school finishing times 

The children have been thinking about the
value of ‘Knowledge’, which is about learning
new things so that you can get better at what
you do. They have considered things that
they would like to get better at this year and
what they can do to help themselves. They
have also thought about the difference
between knowing about someone and
actually knowing them. We talked about how
Christians believe that God actually knows
people and that we can know God – not just
know about Him.
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12th January 2024

CHRISTIAN VALUE
OF THE FORTNIGHT

WE WILL SEE YOU ON
FRIDAY 19TH JANUARY FOR
LOVELY HAT COLLECTIVE! 

All parents/carers of Hope
Community School are
invited to enjoy the Warm
Space here at Central Hall.
It takes place in the coffee
shop area every
Wednesday during term
time. There are hot drinks,
home made cakes and hot
lunch provided for a small
donation. A family space
with toys for under 4's is
available to chat a relax,
we also have a great stock
of children’s clothing in
our free clothes bank (they
grow so fast!).

TO BOOK TICKETS USE THIS LINK:
https://ticketing.mayflower.org.uk/pinocchio-family-arts-

workshop-2024/48779#

FAMILY WORKSHOP OPPORTUNITY

https://ticketing.mayflower.org.uk/pinocchio-family-arts-workshop-2024/48779


LATENESS

SAFEGUARDING CORNER
Keeping Children safe on-line.
We just wanted to give some support for this area.
The NSPCC have a great website with lots of ideas and useful
resources:
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-
safety/#help

Please remember to contact us before 9.15am if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.
 You can use the ParentMail app, call 02380 385122 or email southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT GOOD ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY ARE IMPORTANT
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Principal: Mr Steve Wright

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE MATTERS!

Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton SO14 1NF
TEL: 02380 385122    EMAIL: southampton@hopecommunityschool.org

Website: www.hopecommunityschool.org

Creators
Trailblazers
Innovators
Discoverers
Blue Adventurers
Green Adventurers
Explorers
Pioneers

Whole School 

89.3% 
96.6%
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81.7%
91.3%

89.9%

Week beginning 1st January 2024
Creators children late
Trailblazers children late
Innovators children late
Discoverers children late
Blue Adventurers late
Green Adventurers late
Explorers children late
Pioneers children late

4
2
5
2
3
1
2
2

Last week there were 25 instances of lateness by 21 children.
That means 5 hours and 15 minutes of learning time was lost.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#help
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#help

